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April 2022

Yes,
an April Newsletter!

(sort of)
Your newsletter editor’s computer went blooey in early March, and the 

process to repair it took a lot of time... and failed to fix the problem!
So a brandy-new computer has been assembled and put into service 
today, April 1st, no fooling!

(That I spent a week in California during the month 
did nothing to expedite matters.  But it was a nice trip.
Saw only one Corvair, a Corvan, on jack stands...)

SOOOO...

Our regular monthly breakfast for April is, as I write, 
TOMORROW, April 2, at the Empire Diner on Route 46
in Parsippany, 9:00 AM.

Please note that this breakfast will include one of our quarterly
business meetings, never a complicated nor time-consuming affair but
important to the legal standing of our club and your opportunity to weigh in
on important matters (such as, do either Chris Rock or Will Smith own a Corvair?)

Club Treasurer Tim Schwartz will be distributing a Treasurers’ Report via email later today.  And he
will also provide an update on those members for whom dues remain due.  (Remember, you can renew
for either one or two years.)

We’ll be back next month with a genuine, multi-page, and on-time newsletter, which will include a
complete wrap-up of last month’s Parts Auction, a tech tip on brake fluid, and more.  Good weather is
almost here, and what Larry Ashley’s terms “car season” is almost here as well.  Get ready to drive
your Corvair!


